
PRODUCT BULLETIN 

Title: Discontinuation of Heavy-Duty Toe Jacks 
Product Line:   Power Team 
Document #: PMB2304 
Date: May 10, 2023 

Product Affected: Discontinuation of Heavy-Duty Toe Jacks

Distribution: Channel Partners, Sales, Customer Service and Tech. Support

Description: Due to ongoing supply chain constraints, SPX FLOW will be discontinuing the 

range of Heavy-Duty Toe Jacks.  For a detailed list of the affected items, please 
see the table below.  Although we do not have a direct crossover for the Heavy-

Duty Toe Jacks, we do offer a range of Low Height Industrial Toe Jacks ranging 
from 2- 10 tons.  For the closest alternatives available, please visit: 

https://www.spxflow.com/power-team/products/jacks/

Effective Date: These changes are effective immediately.   

Contact: For questions regarding the items being made obsolete, please contact Derek 
Dreier (derek.dreier@spxflow.com) 

Best Regards, 

Derek Dreier 
Global Product Manager – Tools 
SPX FLOW, Inc.



Affected Jacks 

Item Description

J58T TOE JACK, 5.5 TON, 8-1/4" LIFT STROKE

J109T TOE JACK, 11 TON, 9-1/4" LIFT STROKE

J259T TOE JACK, 27.5 TON, 9-3/16" LIFT STROKE


